
                        

 

A new online course from Turning the Tide and Woodbrooke 

 
3 June -14 July 2019, £36 
  
Turning the Tide is working in partnership with 

Woodbrooke Quaker Study Centre to offer a new online 

course on Inspiring Nonviolence. The course offers a 

space to read and reflect on how our faith can inspire 

nonviolent action for positive, peaceful change. 

 

Friends are welcome to join us as we share ideas, 

thinking, practice and real life examples about collective 

action through nonviolent means. Whether you are an 

experienced activist or you’re wondering about how to 

make a difference (and everything in between!). All 

Friends are very welcome to participate.  

To book a place please visit: 

www.woodbrooke.org.uk/item/non-violence/ 

 

Turning the Tide is a programme within Quaker Peace and Social 
Witness (QPSW), a department of Britain Yearly Meeting (BYM).  
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